CERTIFICATE OF RECOGNITION|

The Mayor and Council of Rockville, Maryland
Congratulate the Thomas S. Wootton High School
Boys Cross Country Team on their 2024 State
Championship Win!

KELLIE REDMOND

2024 CROSS COLNTRY HEAD COACH

We understand the regular season was tough, but you never
gave up. You pulled everything together to win both the
Regional Meet and the 3A State Meet, finishing 20 points ahead
of your strong competitors. Not only that, but you also delivered
the best team performance of the day across all classes (1A, 2A,
3A, and 4A). Congratulations on an incredible season and your
well-deserved State Championship!
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